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Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER   Spring Term 1   2020 

Please keep a look out for any additional notices or reminder notes on the Nursery Information Board.  

HALF TERM HOLIDAY  

The last day of term is Friday 14th February. Nursery, and the whole school, will close for the Half 

Term holiday. The school and Nursery will reopen on Monday 24th February. 

 

SPRING TERM 1 FAMILY STAY AND PLAY     CRC Article 31 - All children have the right to play. 

Morning and beginning of the week children - 8.50 – 10.30 on Tuesday 4th February.  

Afternoon and end of the week children – 1.15 until 2.30 on Friday 7th February.  

Please come to Nursery and join in with your child as they play and learn.  During the sessions you 

can take the opportunity to chat to the Nursery staff and look together with your child at their 

Learning Portfolio. If your child attends the Nursery for 30 hours a week, please feel welcome to 

attend either one of the Stay and Play sessions. 

 

 

SHARING BOOKS  

Thank you for sharing stories with your child at home. The children are really enjoying selecting the books to 

bring home. Every time your child has shared ten books they will be given a certificate and once they have 

shared 40 books they will receive a new storybook to keep. 

Please turn over for more information... 

 

 

 

 

http://www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk/
http://nortonsafe.search.ask.com/picdetails?geo=GB&prt=360&locale=en_GB&o=15527&ver=21&chn=retail&q=books&surl=http://nortonsafe.search.ask.com/pictures?geo=GB&prt=360&locale=en_GB&o=15527&ver=21&chn=retail&q=books&tpr=10&purl=http://faculty.taftcollege.edu/jgrimes/includes/EnglishRocks.html&iurl=http://faculty.taftcollege.edu/jgrimes/includes/Books.jpg&iw=340&ih=462&turl=http://media4.picsearch.com/is?hPnOxWYufcgEyGhVxB5SOeX_QkZ7GUkYo8I-MJVqVPk&tw=94&th=128
http://nortonsafe.search.ask.com/picdetails?geo=GB&prt=360&locale=en_GB&o=15527&ver=21&chn=retail&q=books&surl=http://nortonsafe.search.ask.com/pictures?geo=GB&prt=360&locale=en_GB&o=15527&ver=21&chn=retail&q=books&tpr=10&purl=http://faculty.taftcollege.edu/jgrimes/includes/EnglishRocks.html&iurl=http://faculty.taftcollege.edu/jgrimes/includes/Books.jpg&iw=340&ih=462&turl=http://media4.picsearch.com/is?hPnOxWYufcgEyGhVxB5SOeX_QkZ7GUkYo8I-MJVqVPk&tw=94&th=128


 
 
 

 

TRAIN RIDE EXPERIENCE    

 
We are hoping, weather permitting, to take all the children, including the two year olds, on a short train ride 

from Shildon to Bishop Auckland this term. Please note we will not be getting off the train at Bishop 

Auckland.  

The morning and front end of the week children will be going on the morning of Tuesday 11th of February. 

As the train we will be catching returns at 11.30a.m., you may prefer to meet your child at Shildon Station 

rather than back at Nursery. We will check nearer the time where you will be collecting your child from.  

The afternoon and end of the week children will be going on their train trip on Thursday 13th February. As 

we are setting off from Shildon Station at 2.14p.m., and returning at 2.30p.m., the children will have plenty 

of time to walk back to Nursery before the end of the school day.  

Please let a member of the Nursery team know by Monday 26th January if you are able to accompany your 

child on this short trip.  

 

STARTING PRIMARY SCHOOL  

For your child to start primary school in September 2020, you need to register by midnight on the 
15th January 2020. To apply, log onto www.durham.go.uk/schooladmissions or telephone 03000 
265896 for more information from the School Places and Admissions Team.    

 

FUTURE DIARY DATE FOR OUR NURSERY and 2 YEAR OLDS TRIP  

Save the date! On Wednesday 1st April we will have our family day out to Hall Hill Farm. Full details about 

this event will be sent out over the Spring Term. 

 

Thank you.  Mrs. Fox 

  


